## Pull for Kids







Please report pounds of pull tabs collected or amount turned in from recycling locally. If recycling locally, please make check payable to the Oklahoma 4-H Foundation with Pull for Kids in the memo line. Please also send an email with this report to Gail Taylor (gail.taylor@okstate.edu)

Reports are due to the State 4-H Office by July 15, 2025. However multiple reports may be turned in throughout the year and will count toward your district's service project work.

| District: | \ A / | NIE | CL   |
|-----------|-------|-----|------|
| DISTRICT: | W     | INE | ) DE |

**County:** 

**Contact Person Name:** 

**Contact Person Email:** 

Weight of pull tabs collected:



Report forms and checks can be sent to:

**Oklahoma 4-H Foundation** 

293 Agricultural Hall

Stillwater, OK 74078

OSU is an Affirmative Action, Equal Opportunity, E-Verify Employer.